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To whom it may concern, 

 

I am opposed to new taxes on tires.  I would be less opposed to taxing tires if you 

only taxed electric or hybrid vehicle tires. We middle class folks raising families 

already pay enough in our fuel taxes and license and registration fees.  

 

Financially pinching the middle class with a tire tax will only encourage folks to run 

tires longer than they should, or run lesser quality and/or used tires - which makes 

the roads less safe for all.  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

David Bates 


